
 

 

Executive 
Arrangements 
 

 

Notice under Section 29(2) of the Local Government Act 2000 that the 
council has adopted revised executive arrangements. 

 
The Local Government and Public Involvement in Health Act 2007 

required the council to consult and draw up proposals for replacing the 

existing leader and cabinet arrangements.  The council at their 
meeting on 15 September 2010 passed a resolution adopting the 
“strong leader and cabinet” model under which a leader will be elected 
by the council for a 4-year term and have responsibility for all of the 

council’s executive functions.  The leader will appoint a deputy and 
other councillors to serve on a cabinet and determine their respective 
areas of responsibility.  The council will retain the power to end the 
term of office of the leader at any time. 

 
The new arrangements will come into effect on 8 May 2011 following 
the local elections (on 5 May).  In the meantime, the existing 
arrangements will continue. 

 
A document detailing the arrangements may be inspected at the Town 

Hall, Grove Road, Eastbourne, during week days between 9am and 
5pm and also on the council’s website at 
http://www.eastbourne.gov.uk/council/executive 

 
6 October 2010             David Robinson, Local Democracy Manager 


